
The idea of a crematorium at Firs Farm beggars belief having recently invested in getting a lovely wetland area 
and also building new tennis courts to replace those removed from the A10. Ironically these tennis courts were 
removed in order to increase the size of the CREMATORIUM.

Areas such as Firs farm are becoming less and less available as Enfield bastardise playing fields and sports clubs 
with there draconian attitude to leases.

Please can you remove all reference to a crematorium at Firs Farm Playing Field and Wetlands as it can only 
damage the area and pollute the wetlands. There are plenty other locations for a crematorium within Enfield and 
these should be investigated before community land is taken away.
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